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Section 1510.100  General Policy 

It is the policy of the Adjutant General that Illinois National Guard armories will be made available for reasonable and legitimate activities and, to that end, armory managers and maintenance/janitorial supervisors (hereinafter referred to as "armory managers") will allow such use. 
